

Falmouth School
Trescobeas Road
Falmouth
Cornwall
TR11 4LH

22nd September 2026

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are excited to announce our **Mediterranean Sports Adventure Trip** will be taking place from 12th-18th July 2026. This trip will enable students to experience the highest quality of outdoor adventurous activities where they will be able to enjoy organised activities ranging from stand-up paddleboarding to banana boating, as well as kayaking, snorkelling and all kinds of beach games in an idyllic setting. The trip is ideally located between the popular beach resorts Tossa de Mar & Lloret de mar in Costa Brava, Spain.

Travel- Coach to and from airports, flights from Bristol airport to Barcelona with Ryanair (organised by Acorn Adventure)

Accommodation- We will be staying in small groups in private ensuite cabins set within a private zone of the Cala Llevado complex which features a large swimming pool (with lifeguard).

Food- Acorn Adventure will provide a full board package using an onsite canteen.

Key activities will include:

- Beach watersports (paddle boarding, banana boats, scuba and more)
- Land sports & activities (target sports, beach games, team building activities and more)
- Off site trips (Waterworld day trip with queue jump pass, trip to Barcelona or Tossa del Mar and local town evening visit).

The cost of this trip is £1289 per student which includes all the activities above, all travel including full board food package. This price is dependent on 30 students attending the trip. The only additional money students will need is for lunch and snacks on the days of travel to the complex, and for any souvenirs they may want to purchase during the trip. Initial deposits of £300 which will be due by 10th October, this is non-refundable. Further payments will be as follows; 2nd payment of £400 due by 14/11/25, 3rd payment of £300 due by 27/2/26 and a final payment or £289 will be due by 30/4/26.

This trip is open to students from Year 7, 8 and 9. However, year 9 students will take priority due to this being the last year they will get the opportunity to experience this trip. Please complete this <u>Google form</u> if your child is interested in this trip.

We will shortlist students that complete the Google form and names will be drawn out of a hat to allocate places. Students will be contacted when shortlisted and they will be given a window to pay the deposit via Mychildatschool app (please see deposit info above). The trip will be running, subject to numbers of places taken. Google forms must be completed by Friday 3rd October. If you have any







01326 372386



reception@falmouthschool.net

www.falmouthschool.net



further questions regarding the trip please don't hesitate to contact Mr Fallow via jfallow@falmouthschool.net.

Many thanks,

Mr Fallow

Mr Fallow

